WOKINGHAM COPY.

ENC LOSURE: 29th May, 1941.

Dear Sir,

I enclose a copy of a letter.which
has been addressed to the Kobe Surveyors relative
to the Steamer "ESTERO", and as 1t is stated that
the recent sale of this vessel was effected in New
York, I shall be zlad to learn whether you are hble
to furnish me with any tnformation as to the name and

address of the new Owners.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Wm, Bennett, Esq.,

NEW YORK



